
KSK ACADEMY SR. SEC. SCHOOL 
Circular No. 003/24-25       Date- 23-04-2024 

The session 2024-25 has just begun and it has been observed that parents are 

applying for long leave for their ward. 

Long absence not only affects the performance of your ward but up to class 

VIII attendance also carries marks for both the terms.  

75% attendance is compulsory for all the classes to appear in any 

examination conducted by School/CBSE Board. 

In case you have applied for 10 days leave with an application to school, 

mind you, only 5 days leave will be sanctioned and rest 5 days your child 

will be considered ‘ABSENT’ and accordingly the attendance will be 

calculated and you will receive message of absenteeism from school inspite 

of your application submitted.   

You all are aware that during the session Government declares certain 

unplanned holidays due to unavoidable circumstances like: pollution, 

excessive heat/cold etc. therefore we at KSK have planned to keep the 

summer break from 1st June to 30th June 2024 (Mentioned in the annual 

planner).  

Regular school/classes will be carried on till 31st May 2024. 

Thanks. Seeking your cooperation.      

 

Team KSK 

 


